
North Shore-Long Island Jewish Health System Foundation

Summer 2007

G ratitude

Paying Tribute 
to an extraor-
dinary Leader

page 

2 
page 

4 
page 

5 

www.northshorelij.com/foundation

On May 1, more than 900 guests 
gathered at Cipriani Wall Street for 
the “Building on a Dream” event, 
benefiting Schneider Children’s 

Hospital (SCH) and hosted jointly by the North 

Shore-LIJ Health System Foundation and the 
Children’s Medical Fund of New York.

Thanks in part to a generous financial com-
mitment from the Blumenfeld family, Michael J. 
Dowling, president and chief executive officer of 

bernard L. 
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For their generous support of the Schneider Children’s Hospital expansion project, the Blumenfeld family received a 
commemorative gift. Accepting the gift are (left to right) Francie, Brad, Susan, Ed, Anna and David Blumenfeld.

the North Shore-LIJ Health System, announced 
to the audience that SCH has surpassed the $40 
million threshold necessary to break ground on a 
new inpatient tower. The four-story, 100,000-
square-foot facility will house the New York 
region’s first and only stand-alone Pediatric Emer-
gency Department, a Pediatric Intensive Care 
Unit, an imaging center, and 75 medical/surgical 
beds. Construction on the $110 million project is 
scheduled to begin this fall.

As a small token of appreciation, the Blu-
menfelds – a family with a long history of 
passionate commitment to pediatric health-
care on Long Island – were presented with a 
specially designed crystal Tiffany gift. In his 
remarks, Ed Blumenfeld reminded the audi-
ence that although we have arrived at a very 
important milestone, there is still much work 
to be done to reach the goal of providing 
SCH with enough space and resources to 
accommodate every young patient in need of 
treatment. He asked everyone to think about 
making a personal commitment – a commit-
ment ensuring that the children of our com-
munity and beyond will always have access to 
the best healthcare available. ✹

“Building on a Dream” Opens Doors for  
Schneider Children’s Hospital Expansion

Scrapbook of 
gratitude
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Dr. Philip Lanzkowsky, executive 
director and chief-of-staff at Sch-
neider Children’s Hospital (SCH), 
was honored at the “Building on a 

Dream” event for his years of dedication to 
SCH and to the field of pediatrics.

Dr. Lanzkowsky was one of the visionaries who 
fervently supported the building of a specialized 
children’s hospital on Long Island long before 
such a facility existed. His passion for medicine, 
sensitivity to the unique needs of young patients 
and extraordinary drive all played an integral role 
in the 1983 founding of SCH and today contin-
ue to influence the hospital’s success.

In his remarks, Dr. Lanzkowsky empha-
sized his deep and longstanding belief in the 
importance of high-quality pediatric health-

care — a belief that has resonated 
throughout his inspirational 
career as a doctor, professor, lead-
er and mentor. “Society is mea-
sured by the manner in which it 
cares for its children,” he said. 
“Our children are our greatest 
and most vulnerable asset.”

For his unrivaled professionalism 
and compassion, as well as for his 
outspoken support of SCH as it 
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The new look of SCH: This is a computer-generated rendering of the 

new inpatient tower at Schneider Children’s Hospital (SCH). Built to 

accommodate 40,000 patient visits annually, SCH now has more than 

160,000 visits per year. Rapid growth, innovation in pediatric health-

care and physician leadership with an international reputation have 

led to an immediate need for SCH to expand in order to keep pace 

with the growing demand for its specialized services. Construction is 

slated to begin later this year on the facility.

Roy J. Zuckerberg, trustee, North Shore-
LIJ Health System (left), holding the 
commemorative gift presented to Dr. 
Philip Lanzkowsky, executive director 
and chief-of-staff, Schneider Children’s 
Hospital (right).

Dr. Philip Lanzkowsky, executive director and chief-of-staff at Schneider Children’s Hospital (center), with his wife, 
Rhona (in gold), and their family.

continues to grow and evolve, Roy Zuckerberg, 
trustee, presented Dr. Lanzkowsky with a gift of 
recognition to commemorate the occasion. ✹

To learn more about how you can sup-
port Schneider Children’s Hospital, con-
tact Kevin Dwyer at (516) 465-2569.

Your Help Is Just a 
Mouse Click Away 
The North Shore-
Long Island Jewish 
Health System 

Foundation has made it even easier to 
support its efforts. Simply log on to 
www.northshorelij.com/foundation. 
Your gift truly can make a difference.
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The Blumenfeld Family

Children’s Medical Fund of New York

Alexandra and Steven Cohen

The Gambino Medical & Science Foundation, Inc.

Greek Children’s Fund

The Michael Anthony Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael A. Perna 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Silvestri

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Riese

The Ribotsky Family

Anonymous

With heartfelt appreciation to the  
“Building on a Dream” sponsors

Builder

Mr. and Mrs. Curt Kramer PRI
Architect

Mr. and Mrs. Russell Artzt

Chasanoff Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Chipman

The Goldman Family

HUGS Fund

The Madoff Family

Wanda and Mark Shefts 
In memory of Sol Houtkin

Engineer

Lawrence Scott Events LTD. The Lifton Family Lori and Michael Manis The Yellin Family

Foundation

Bouchard Transportation Co., Inc.

The Cooper Family

Embraer

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Fanning, Sr.

The Brian Galligan Family

Alisa and Lloyd Groveman

The Ripka Family

The Rosegarten Family

The Rush Family

Donna and Stewart Senter

Sichenzia Ross Friedman Ference, LLP

Talon Air

Jayne and Howard Tanney

Mechanical

Agilence Health Advisors, LLC

Bluestar Jets

Mr. Edward A. Chernoff

Beth and Jon Cohen

Farrell Fritz, PC/Ilene and Mitchell Cooper

Forest City Ratner Companies

Gift of Life International

Guardian Land Abstract Corp.

Mr. and Mrs. Gedale B. Horowitz

Mr. and Mrs. Saul B. Katz

Valerie and Bernard Levy

Mr. and Mrs. Craig Litt

Mr. and Mrs. William L. Mack

Mr. and Mrs. George Malhame

Mr. and Mrs. Jay Raubvogel

Judy and Donald Rechler

Debbie and Mitchell Rechler

Mr. and Mrs. Scott Rechler

Ali and Jason Rosenfeld

Mr. and Mrs. Barry Rubenstein

The Bruce and Cynthia Sherman  
Charitable Foundation, Inc.

Signature Bank

Mr. and Mrs. John B. Thompson II

Westerman Ball Ederer Miller and  
Sharfstein, LLP

Mr. Roy J. Zuckerberg

Masonry
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◾ David Blumenfeld,  

chairman

◾ Brad Blumenfeld

◾ Edward Blumenfeld

◾ Robert Chasanoff

◾ Kevin Dwyer

◾ Daniel Englander

◾ Thomas Fanning

◾ Cecelia Fullam

◾ Jay Goldman

◾ Mark Goodman

◾ Larry Gottesman

◾ Matthew Harris

◾ Philip Lanzkowsky, MD

◾ Steve Lifton

◾ Craig Litt

◾ Richard Mack

◾ George Malhame

◾ James McCann

◾ Ralph A. Nappi

◾ Michael Perna

◾ John Prufeta

◾ Jay Raubvogel

◾ Corey Ribotsky

◾ Dennis Riese

◾ Rory Rosegarten

◾ Neil Rosenfeld

◾ Sean Simon

◾ Jack Thompson

We gratefully recognize the efforts 
of the “Building on a Dream”  
Dinner Committee:

Recipients of the Bernard L. Martin 
Memorial Award were honored at 
the “Building on a Dream” event 
for their unwavering commitment 

to children’s health. To commemorate their 
achievements, a plaque will hang at Sch-
neider Children’s Hospital in their honor.

We recognize with pride the previous 
recipients: Harvey J. Bernstein, David Blu-
menfeld, Edward Blumenfeld, Robert 
Dubofsky, Alan Goldberg, Norman Good-
man, Robert R. Greenberg, Richard Horow-
itz, Jeffrey S. Jurick, Edward Kalikow, 
Clifford Lane, Alex Levy, Richard Mack, 
Michael Mann, Bruce Meltzer, James B. Pen-
son, Arthur Pergament, Mitchell Rechler, 
Corey Ribotsky, Dennis Riese, Steven Schon-
feld, Arthur Solomon, Marc Spector, Scott E. 
Spector, Perry Weitz and Steven Witkoff.

The Bernard L. Martin Memorial Award is 
given annually to a member of the Children’s 
Medical Fund of New York (CMF) Men’s 
Division who best exemplifies commitment 
to children’s healthcare. Bernard L. Martin 

(1920–1980) was a founding board member 
of CMF and an associate member of the 
Board of Trustees of LIJ Medical Center.  
As one of the earliest organizers of Schneider 

Children’s Hospital, he served as a source of 
great strength to the organization, and his 
commitment to the cause inspired others to 
follow his example. ✹

Past recipients of the Bernard L. Martin Memorial Award, given annually to a member of the Children’s Medical Fund 
of New York Men’s Division who best exemplifies commitment to children’s healthcare.

Bernard L. Martin Memorial Award Honorees

Working Together for  
Children’s Healthcare

Thirty-seven years ago, a group of Long Islanders fore-

saw the need for a children’s hospital on Long Island and 

banded together to ensure that their vision would 

become a reality. These passionate and driven communi-

ty members soon founded the Children’s Medical Fund 

of New York (CMF), a not-for-profit organization that 

advocated tirelessly and raised the funds necessary to 

realize the dream of a dedicated medical facility for chil-

dren. Thanks to the perseverance and unwavering deter-

mination of CMF and the LIJ Board, combined with the 

extraordinary generosity of Helen and Irving Schneider 

and the Schneider family, Schneider Children’s Hospital 

(SCH) finally opened its doors in 1983.

Today the combined efforts of CMF and the North 

Shore-LIJ Health System Foundation have raised millions of 

dollars to support the care of seriously ill children at SCH.
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“Building on a Dream” Scrapbook of Gratitude

Help us make more memories for our Scrapbook of Gratitude by visiting www.northshorelij.com/foundation. Every gift is important!

Musician Elvis Costello (center), who performed during the evening, with the  
auction winners of an autographed guitar.

Everybody Loves Raymond star Ray Romano (left), who headlined the benefit, with 
Barbara and Michael Perna.(Left to right) Randi and Dennis Riese; Dr. Philip Lanzkowsky, executive director and 

chief-of-staff, Schneider Children’s Hospital, and the evening’s honoree; and Michael J. 
Dowling, president and chief executive officer, North Shore-LIJ Health System.

Howard Simon and Sean Simon enjoying the evening.

(Left to right) David and Elayna Kaplan with Ruth and Bernie Madoff.

(Left to right) 
Ray and 
Lauren 
Edwards with 
Lisa and 
Michael
Epstein.
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“It was so refreshing to spend such an elegant and 
dynamic evening with people who care as much about 
the well-being of our region’s children as I do. Everyone 
I met, everyone I spoke to, expressed such passion and 
excitement about Schneider’s upcoming expansion 
project. There seemed to be a deep understanding of 
just how much the New York metropolitan region — 
its children and adults alike — will benefit from the 
building of a new inpatient tower for the hospital.”  
— Michael Perna

“The evening was a tremendous success, far beyond expectations. It raised awareness 
within the community that a world-class children’s hospital is in our own backyard. 
Hopefully the ‘Building on a Dream’ event is the beginning of a special relationship 
between Schneider, the NSLIJ Health System and the Manhasset community.”  
— George Malhame

“From the time I was elected a trustee of the health 
system, my primary interest has been Schneider 
Children’s Hospital. I was naturally drawn to the 
excellence of the medical staff and their dedication 
to and compassion toward ill children, as well as to 
the passionate vision of Dr. Lanzkowsky in his 
unyielding quest to make Schneider one of the pre-
eminent children’s hospitals in the country. What is 
so compelling is that this goal can be achieved 
through the building of the new inpatient tower.”  
— Robert Chasanoff 

“I believe that Schneider Children’s Hospital is an 
invaluable asset. Having a state-of-the-art chil-
dren’s hospital right here on Long Island, in our 
own community, ensures that our children are in 
the best possible hands.”  
— Anthony BonomoSave the Date

Tuesday, October 9, 2007 
North Shore-LIJ Health System Tenth Anniversary Ball 
Waldorf Astoria, Manhattan 
For information, call (516) 465-2546.

Kevin Dwyer, senior 
vice president, 
North Shore-LIJ 
Health System 
Foundation (left), 
thanks Father Tom 
Hartman of The 
God Squad for his 
inspiring words of 
hope during the 
“Building on a 
Dream” event.

Wise Words from Friends of SCH
“My family, and every family that is so passionately involved with the HUGS Fund 
on Long Island, finds it so important that Schneider Children’s Hospital be able 
to grow and develop in order to provide the highest possible level of care and 
compassion to our youngest patients — now and for every generation to come.” 
— Halah Damaghi

“We care deeply about our children and about all children. Therefore it is so 
important to us that we have such an extraordinary children’s hospital near our 
home — because one never knows when illness or injury may strike.”  
— Curt and Marisa Kramer


